
                                                              
                                                                                                                   
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
During the month of May we are remembering how special Mary is and 
we honour her as the Queen of May. Mary said ‘yes’ to God and always 
did as she was told even when she was frightened. 
We continue to ask Mary to join her prayers with ours every day. 
 
It was wonderful to see so many Cheadle Catholic children at St Ann’s 
Church on Saturday to take part in the Crowning of Our Lady. 
You were all beautifully behaved and were a real credit to us all. 
 
‘And Mary said, “Behold, I am the servant of the Lord; let it 
be to me according to your word.” And the angel departed 

from her.’ 
 

Luke 1:38 
 
Coronation Competition Winners 
 
Huge congratulations to Harrison and Sophia in Year 2 who took part in the Handforth Dean Coronation Art 
Competition and won!  Both of their designs have been turned into floor tiles and are currently being displayed at 
Handforth Dean. Well done to Harrison and Sophia….. we love your designs and we are very proud of you both. 
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Nursery 1 Sports Day 
 
Full Time Nursery and Nursery 1 
completed their first ever Sports 
Day this week. They took part in  
bean bag races, a  hoop 
obstacle course and an egg and 
spoon race. The children were 
fantastic sports- What 
superstars!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Welly Sheds: 
 
You will have no doubt noticed our fantastic welly 
sheds on our EYFS and KS1 playgrounds. Mr 
Roberts has worked extremely hard to design and 
make them for our children. This means that 
children can now leave their wellies in school and 
our Forest School can be accessed on any day for 
outdoor learning. 
 
A huge thankyou to Mrs Roberts for his hard work 
and to Mr Tidman from Howdens  who has kindly 
supplied us with wood for the shelving inside the 
sheds.  
 
Curriculum News:    
 
To see what teaching and learning we have planned for the week beginning 15.5.23 please click on the link to 
take you to year  group pages on our website. 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/children/class-pages/ 
 
PSA News: 
 
Don’t forget to sign up!!! 
 
The perfect way to ‘spring clean’ and raise some funds for school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
On Monday 15th May we would be grateful for any donations of bottles  for the bottle tombola at the 
Summer Fair. Please bring them into school and give them to your class teacher. 
Thankyou. 
 
Vacancies: 
 
The governors are now seeking to appoint a School Business Manager to start as soon as possible. 
 
For more information and details how to apply please look at our school website. 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/vacancies/ 
 
Training will be provided for the correct applicant.  
 
REMINDERS 
 
School Dinners: 

Week beginning  15.5.23 will be Week 1, the link to the menu is below: 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/parents/school-dinner-menus 
 
School Uniform Reminder: 
 
Children are allowed to wear their PE kit on PE days.  

 Yellow polo shirt or T shirt 
 Black joggers, shorts or leggings 
 Black hoodie or fleece. 

 
Brightly coloured T shirts, hoodies or joggers/ leggings should not be worn. 
 
And finally: 
 
Please continue to pray for our  school and parish communities.  
 

Pause for Reflection 
 

‘Believe you can and you’re halfway there.’ 
 

 
 

Theodore Roosevelt 
                                        



 
Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 

 
Nursery: Jamie & Luca 
R1: Jack & Ciara 
R2: Jude & Emilia 
R3: Cillian & Kayley 
1O: Joshua M & Audrey 
1DW: Jude & Poppy 
1BM: Lorella & Leon 
2L: Odhran & Luca 
2NB: Kaiser & Lydia 
2W: Lucas & Margot 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 

Friday 19th May: 3.30-5.30pm PSA Spring Clean Table Top Sale: more 
details to follow 

Wednesday 17th May 9.30am  Year 1 Sport’s Day  
Wednesday 24th May 9.30am  Reception Sport’s Day 
Friday 26th May  School closes for Whitsun Holiday 
Monday 12th June School opens for Summer 2 
Wednesday 21st June  Class Photographs 
Wednesday 21st June 7pm New Reception Parents Meeting 
Thursday 22nd June 9.30am  Year 2 Sport’s Day  
Friday 23rd June: time to be confirmed Summer Fair: More details to follow 
Thursday 29th June 7pm New Nursery Parents Meeting 
Tuesday 18th July   9.30am  2L Leaver’s Assembly 
Wednesday 19th July  9.30am  2NB Leaver’s Assembly 
Thursday 20th July  9.30am  2W Leaver’s Assembly 
Friday 21st July  9.30am  Nursery 2 Assembly 
Monday 24th Assembly 9.30am Nursery 1 Assembly  
Tuesday 25th Assembly  School closes for Summer Holidays 
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